
Good Morning Everyone, 
 

Just a short reminder about the Trunk or Treat at Headquarters on Saturday, October 
25, 2025, starting at 9:00 am. 
 
Madum President has requested that all chairmen attend. This is a great way to promote your pro-
gram. 
 
There will be a prize for the best promotion. So dress up yourself and your vehicle, or whatever you 
choose.  
 
Don't forget the candy. (I like candy) 
 
This is not only for the chairman to participate in. If your auxiliary wants to come and set up, bring 

them on.  The more the merrier.    
 
Oh, and let's not forget the kids, publicize this in your auxiliary and surrounding area. 
 
 
Thanks  

Gnome Veteran Forgotten, 
 
Sandi White, Program Coordinator 
Department of South Carolina 
803-934-6263 
sc.aux-pc@outlook.com 
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